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Answers

1. B

2. B

3. D

4. D

5. C

6. D

7. A

8. B

9. A

10. B

11. D

12. B

Determine which choice best answers each question.

1) Which is the place value of the 6 in
the number 82,643?

A. ten thousands

B. hundreds

C. ones

D. thousands

2) Which is the place value of the 6 in
the number 6,123,978?

A. hundred thousands

B. millions

C. ten thousands

D. ones

3) Which is the place value of the 7 in
the number 37,528,691?

A. hundreds

B. ten thousands

C. tens

D. millions

4) Which is the place value of the 3 in
the number 76,139?

A. hundreds

B. thousands

C. ten thousands

D. tens

5) Which is the place value of the 3 in
the number 48,567,132?

A. hundred thousands

B. ones

C. tens

D. ten millions

6) Which is the place value of the 2 in
the number 2,394,568?

A. tens

B. ten thousands

C. hundred thousands

D. millions

7) Which is the place value of the 9 in
the number 947,685?

A. hundred thousands

B. hundreds

C. thousands

D. ten thousands

8) Which is the place value of the 3 in
the number 372,491?

A. ten thousands

B. hundred thousands

C. thousands

D. ones

9) Which is the place value of the 2 in
the number 2,936?

A. thousands

B. tens

C. hundreds

D. ones

10) Which is the place value of the 9 in
the number 352,917?

A. tens

B. hundreds

C. hundred thousands

D. ones

11) Which is the place value of the 3 in
the number 39,761?

A. ones

B. hundreds

C. tens

D. ten thousands

12) Which is the place value of the 3 in
the number 5,671,834?

A. ones

B. tens

C. hundred thousands

D. hundreds
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Determine which choice best answers each question.

1) Which is the place value of the 6 in
the number 82,643?

A. ten thousands

B. hundreds

C. ones

D. thousands

2) Which is the place value of the 6 in
the number 6,123,978?

A. hundred thousands

B. millions

C. ten thousands

D. ones

3) Which is the place value of the 7 in
the number 37,528,691?

A. hundreds

B. ten thousands

C. tens

D. millions

4) Which is the place value of the 3 in
the number 76,139?

A. hundreds

B. thousands

C. ten thousands

D. tens

5) Which is the place value of the 3 in
the number 48,567,132?

A. hundred thousands

B. ones

C. tens

D. ten millions

6) Which is the place value of the 2 in
the number 2,394,568?

A. tens

B. ten thousands

C. hundred thousands

D. millions

7) Which is the place value of the 9 in
the number 947,685?

A. hundred thousands

B. hundreds

C. thousands

D. ten thousands

8) Which is the place value of the 3 in
the number 372,491?

A. ten thousands

B. hundred thousands

C. thousands

D. ones

9) Which is the place value of the 2 in
the number 2,936?

A. thousands

B. tens

C. hundreds

D. ones

10) Which is the place value of the 9 in
the number 352,917?

A. tens

B. hundreds

C. hundred thousands

D. ones

11) Which is the place value of the 3 in
the number 39,761?

A. ones

B. hundreds

C. tens

D. ten thousands

12) Which is the place value of the 3 in
the number 5,671,834?

A. ones

B. tens

C. hundred thousands

D. hundreds
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